
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Request 
 
I would like to know what is the Trinity Methodist 
church in Fleet St Pemberton going to be.  We would 
like to know what it is being converted into please 

Response 
 
This property is in private ownership and 
therefore the Council is not aware, nor does it 
hold any information in regard to potential 
future uses. 
 
To add, the Council’s planning records have 
been considered in response to this request 
and in the last 5 years (to the start of 2020) 
there have been no recorded planning 
applications or subsequent planning 
permissions granted at this property. 
 

 


